
Minutes from December 21, 2023 Recreation Commission Meeting. The
meeting was held at 7pm at Village Hall. In attendance were Chair Jeff
Amato, Commission members Matt DeGraff, James Curley-Egan, Leslie
Leonard, Alexandra Laurino, Events Coordinator Lillian Moser and Ann
Bouchard.

The Minutes from the November 16, 2023 meeting were approved.

Topics discussed this evening included:

Chair Amato has begun to create a document for the Commission’s
Comprehensive Plan. Members are encouraged to send him additional
items to be added. He will have a document ready to go for the January
Meeting.

Alex Laurino brought up the possibility of doing a Toy Exchange at the Tots
Park in the Spring. People leave toys at the Park that are not appropriate
for the Park but are in excellent condition. Instead of them being thrown out
it would be more beneficial to have a Toy Exchange where people can
come and see what is at the Park and if they like it they can take it home
for their kids. Toys for the Park could also be accepted that day.

Social Media Page: The Rec Commission will be approaching the Village
about creating their own Social Media Page. This page would be used to
advertise and promote Recreation events and activities.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:18pm.

Respectfully submitted by L. Moser


